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Tim Jones

From: kellyboofer@gmail.com on behalf of Kelly Boofer [DAYTONUTILITIES@BELLSOUTH.NET]
Sent:  Tuesday, February 09, 2010 9:26 AM

To: tim@furrow.com
Subject: Utilities at 185 Chickamauga Dr
Tim,

Dayton Electric and Water service 185 Chickamauga Dr. The cost for a new owner would be
$250 for electric, $50 for water, and a $20 customer service fee, for a total of $320.00. Feel free
to call if you have any questions.

Kelly M Boofer, Head Clerk
City of Dayton

Utility Billing Accounts Dept.
(423) 775-8417

fax (423) 775-8435

direct (423) 775-8427 ext 239

2/9/2010



